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Date: 7/11/17 
 
Subject:  Obsolete Parts 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have discontinued P/N S23D2 & 
SL46D2 and we do not offer a replacement for them. We apologize for any 
inconveniences this may cause. 
Feel free to contact us for any additional information. 

Best regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Cristina Cabral       
Customer Service Manager    
717-718-8847       
ccabral@souriau.com     
 
 
 
 
 
 


